
Introductory Course on Sign Language 

 

Dear Colleagues and Students, 

I write to invite you to join this course on sign language. 

  

HKU is committed to an inclusive campus. To promote the general competence of 

staff and students on sign language to facilitate better communication with people 

with hearing impairment, the Disability Action Committee has invited the 

SilentGroup to run a 6-hour programme on sign language. 

SilentGroup 靜聲手語協會 is the first non-profit making organization in Hong Kong 

dedicating to research and promotion of sign language. Since the focus this time is on 

sign language for the HK region, the course will be conducted in Cantonese. 

Enrolment is limited to 30 and is on a first come first served basis.  

Registration through HKUEMS is required at 

http://hkuems1.hku.hk/hkuems/ec_hdetail.aspx?ueid=13875   

For enquiries, please contact CEDARS at 2859 2305. 

 


